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February 5th & 6th, 2016
•Our Fair will be held on February 5th & 6th 2016.  Judging will be on
     Friday the 5th with the awards on Saturday the 6th.
• Yes, we know this early, but these are the dates that the USA is
    available.
•Where:  United Supermarkets Arena
•Project set-up begins at 8:30 a.m. on Friday
•Green Stickers (SPRSEF project approval) begins at 9:00 a.m.
•JUDGES Previewing between 10:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.
•Teacher’s meeting in City Bank Room begins at 10:30 a.m.
•Judges lunch begins 11:30 a.m.
•Student’s are dismissed at 11:00 a.m. for lunch
•ALL JUDGING (Regular and Special) begins at 12:30 p.m.  ALL students
    must be in place with parents off of the judging floor.  Teachers, please 
    stay on the floor and help us monitor the students – just give the judges
    space as they go about their work.
•All forms will be on the SPRSEF website hosted by the Texas Tech
    Physics Department – www.phys.ttu.edu
•Other forms can be found at www.societyforscience.org
•4th & 5th grade students will only need to fill out the Entry form, Abstract
     form (3 copies), ISEF form 1B & any ISEF forms if required.  
•6th thru 12th grade students will fill out Entry form, Abstract form(3 copies),
    ISEF 1A & 1B and any required forms necessary for their project..
•Paperwork is due to Sandy Hancock on JANUARY, 22nd
•Contact information – please make sure you fill out the entry form 
    accurately and completely.  We must have an email address for you!

•Contact us at:  sandrahancock@hotmail.com or 806-778-9120
                          ritamc@suddenlink.net or 806-438-3806

•The fair has been a life changing experience for thousands of students – be
     a part of this important educational experience!    

                SEE   YOU  AT  THE  FAIR!SEE   YOU  AT  THE  FAIR!
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